
Special Meeting August 3, 2018 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm by Supervisor Scott Aubertine. 

 

Supervisor Aubertine appointed himself as recorder of minutes. 

 

Town Board entered into a general discussion regarding the resignation of Deputy Town 

Clerk Jo Morrow.  Several options were discussed including: 

1. Hiring several local people who have offered to help out temporarily.   

2. Running an ad for a replacement to serve as a front desk receptionist and/or; 
3. Contacting Kelly Services for a temporary receptionist. 

 

A motion was made by Alan Jones and seconded by Julie Gosier to contact Kelly Services for 

a temporary receptionist to fill in as soon as possible.  All were in favor and motion passed. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Alan Jones to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 pm.  Motion 

seconded by Julie Gosier.  All were in favor and motion passed. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:17 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Scott G. Aubertine 

Supervisor, Town of Lyme 

 


